
Jennett’s Park CE Primary School 
Head Teacher: Mrs Elizabeth Savage 

3 Tawny Owl Square,  
Jennett’s Park, Bracknell RG12 8EB 

T: 01344 301269  
 secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 

December 2024 

Christmas Message from Mrs Savage 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Happy Christmas and best wishes to you and yours at this holiday season. For context, I write 

this looking into the lights on the bright pink tree in my office. Nothing is more revealing of 

my personality to be honest.  
 

We try to go low key but this season is so wonderful! You are always supportive of the events 

that we plan and the charities that we support because you know like we do that life should be 

lived in all its fullness. Every day over the past month has had an event- Fair, Nativities, Choir, 

panto, lunch, decorations, church visits just to name a few. Giving children the chance to share 

in the Christmas spirit is joyous and even more special when we get to share that with you and 

your families. We are delighted to see so many children and families in school at the moment 

and across the term. 
 

It is right now at the end of another wonderful year; I wanted to stop and thank you. We work well as a community and I 

love to write to you to say how grateful we are to have such a special community who treasure us as you do. The staff and 

governors would like to thank all of you as parents and carers for the support you give us. 
 

Our hearts do reach out to anyone and any family who have been finding things difficult. We often say prayers and offer 

hopes and wishes for a better year. If you or anyone else you know is struggling to reach out and contact us- we will do 

our best to help.  
 

I’m sure that the pupils, parents and carers would like to join me in thanking all of the staff and governors at Jennett’s Park 

CE Primary School for their continued dedication, service and commitment throughout this year. Lastly, we want to say 

thank you to your brilliant children: they are kind, they are resilient, they are patient - they make us proud. They are 

rainbows.  
 

Merry Christmas and Season’s Greetings to everyone! Enjoy the food and company, the rest, the memory making and best 

of all the lights! See you on Tuesday 7th January 2025. 

 

Stay warm and stay safe,   

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs E Savage  Headteacher  

PS One of the jokes we love the most as teachers and educators in December is ‘Sleighbells ring, children listen. Er, no, no 

they don’t. well not at Christmas.’  
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